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For more information, please visit  
fairhavenpgm.com

Chad has been with Trumbull County Board of DD for 17 years, with a recent promotion 
to Business Manager in October of 2020. In all his years with TCBDD, Chad has always 
supported and bragged about the quality of service provided by the dedicated workers.

Knowing the services provided by TCBDD help give the best quality of life for individuals 
is one of the many reasons he is proud to work here. Chad is always in a good mood and 
can often be seen offering support to everyone he works with. 

He does his best in creating a work environment that creates a sense of togetherness 
and he supports his staff in both their professional activities and personal lives. 

When not at work, you can see Chad staying active and exercising. Though COVID has 
put a hold on his frequent basketball playing, he still enjoys spending time with family 
and relaxing with a good show or movie.

Next time you see Chad, be sure to return his smile with one of your own and thank him 
for his years of hard work and dedication to the TCBDD mission!

Chad 


